
Consider approval: Continued Settlement Agreement.

1. Background:  
In August 2019 a settlement agreement in regards to complaint TEA #010-CM-0519, was 
reached.  This agreement includes $2,750 per month for 10 months per academic year.  This 
settlement agreement discharges any and all claims by parent and the District’s obligation to 
provide the student a free appropriate public education.

2. Process:  
Each year the settlement agreement must be reviewed and agreed upon by the school 
district and parent as part of the yearly renegotiation process.

3. Fiscal Impact:  
The cost for the 2024-2025 school year is $27,500.  The cost will be paid from Special 
Education State and Local Funds. 

4. Recommendation:  
District staff is recommending the Board approve the continued settlement agreement for the 
2024-2025 school year.

5. Required:  
Board action. 


